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A Message from our Deputy 
Headteacher  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This Friday was Jeans for Jeans Day! On 
Monday, the children had an Assembly to 
explore what genes inside our bodies are 

and what genetic conditions are. We 
discussed how the charity collects money 
to support families of people with genetic 
conditions and to fund research. All the 

children were encouraged to wear denim 
and make donations to the charity. 

Thank you for everyone’s support with 
such a wonderful cause! 

 

 
 

Leah Grant-Muller 

Breakfast  

and  

Afterschool Club 
 

 
Come and join us for our Breakfast and Afterschool 

Clubs! 

 
Breakfast club will start at 7.45am- This will 

include breakfast of cereal or toast and will cost 
£5.50 per day  

 
After School club- Light snack and sports 

activities and games and will cost:  
1 Hour £6.30  

Full session (2 1/2 hours) £13.65  
Snack will only be offered to children staying 

over 1 hour. 
We are able to offer a discount to families that 

wish to book full week after school club and this 
is charged at £66.00 per week. 

 
Wraparound Care (ASC) will not be suitable for 

Nursey pupils (5 years old+).  
Please see Carrie in the Office for more 

information! 
 

Club Donations 

We would really welcome donations of games 

and jigsaws for our clubs! Please drop any off to 

the Office! 
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Makaton  

Sign of the Week 
 

Every Monday the staff and the children will be 
learning a Makaton sign. Makaton is a language 
with speech, signs and symbols used to support 
people who have difficulty communicating. We 
teach it to all of our children and staff so that 

we can become even more inclusive as a school. 
This week our Makaton sign are “please” and 
“thank you”. Please practice this at home too! 

 

 

 
 

  Stars of the Week  
We would like to recognize the children who have been 
great examples of our School values and have shown a 

true commitment to their learning. Well done! 
Caterpillar Jasmine for being a good role model 

during carpet time 
Zayan for being a good role model 
during carpet time 

Willow Leo for being brave when coming into 
school. Starting in the big school is a 
jump but you are doing so well! 
Boen for challenging himself in 
writing, using word banks to help him 
write sentences 

Elder Zayan for fantastic use of his 
wordbank to help him write a new 
‘Lost and Found’ story 
Yemaya for showing good learning 
behaviours on the carpet. 

Beech Amira for working carefully to add 
and subtract 2-digit numbers in 
maths. 
Daniella for her positive attitude in 
English in English this week. 

Cedar Lili for her focus during Maths and 
writing this week. Well done! 
Ashley for focusing in independent 
learning and great ho t seating as 
Caliban too! 

Hazel Kieron for using a range of noun and 
expanded noun phrases when writing 
a setting description 
Isla for recognising the place value of 
each digit in a 6-digit number 

Maple Geoffrey for his efforts with ensuring 
his handwriting is cursive and using 
the appropriate length for his 
ascenders and descenders! 
Alicia for working incredibly hard in 
maths this week and demonstrating a 
secure understanding of strategies 
when adding and subtracting. 
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Dance Sessions 
Dance sessions having been running for Year 3 (Beech) and Year 5 (Hazel) for the past 

couple of weeks with Chantal from Pioneer Dance. Take a look at Beech in action! 
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Harvest Collection 

 
This Harvest, we will be collecting items for City Harvest Foodbank to support families, ensuring 

that no one in our community goes hungry, especially as the colder months approach. 
We will be collecting until Thursday 16th of October. Please drop any donations into the Office. 

Please see the following lists for suitable donations. 

 
Cereal 

Tinned baked beans 
Tinned meat (no pork) 

Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned vegetable/ meat soup 

Tinned vegetables (sweetcorn, peas) 
Tinned fish 
Tinned fruit 

Tinned pulses 
Toilet roll 

Pasta sauce 
Teabags/ Coffee 

Jam 
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Year 4 Learning 
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Dates for your Diary 
 

25/09/2025 Open Morning @ 10:00 Mary Seacole 

1/10/2025 Black History Month begins 

17/10/2025 Last day of term 
20/10/2025 

- 
31/10/2025 

School Closed for Half Term 

31/10/2025 Secondary School Application Deadline 

3/11/2025 School Begins 
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